



Flowers

always make

people better,

happier and

more helpful;

they are

sunshine,

food and

medicine for

the soul

~ Luther Burbank



Some photos from the fun events that took place last month...









Our Marble Slab and Slurpee treats!









Olympic fun and bowling!

What is Roll Kuchen?

Roll kuchen is a traditional Mennonite treat. The direct translation of these is "rolled cookies", though the term rolled cookies is a bit of a misnomer. They are indeed rolled, but they are certainly not cookies - they don't even have sugar in them. Roll kuchen is a tasty, deep-fried pastry that is a wonderful accompaniment to cold watermelon on a hot summer day!

Family Council

A Family Council meeting date has been set for August 21st at 2pm in the Oakview Chapel. Anyone who is interested being a part of Family Council is welcome to come!

Pleasant Manor Post

August 2024

Celebrating August!

Music with Molly! August 1st

Olympics
Celebrations
continued!
August 3rd – 9th

Music with Mendelt August 15th

Roll Kuchen and watermelon! August 21st

Catholic Mass August 30th





Happy August Birthday To...

Connie Rudzitis... August 15th

Ingrid Wiens... August 25th

Betty Friesen... August 28th

Gayle Henwood... August 29th

We Welcome...

Ruslan Ostaptchouk



Preacher's Ponderings

The month of August carries us further into the Ordinary Time in the church calendar. Our Gospel readings in this month, all from John 6, focus on Jesus's teaching that he is the bread of life. As much as these words encourage us, they also challenge our perspective that the only source of spiritual, life-giving nourishment is Jesus - nothing else. The chapter ends with the disciples humbly responding saying, "Lord, to whom can we go? You have the words of eternal life." May we, like them, come to understand and put our hope in Jesus, the Giver of Life. In your desire to grow consider joining our Thursday morning chapel services as we explore this further.

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead



A Happy August Birthday To...

- o Helen Epp 1st
- o Karen Jeffries 1st
- Catherine Julie 2nd
- o Donna Thiessen 8th
- o Theresa Manning 11th
- o Elizabeth Radunsky 13th
- o Teresi Sallafrangue 13th
- o Tom Abma 14th
- o Carolyn Kellie 16th
- o Irma Stuck 17th
- Allan McKenzie 18th
- Anthon Vangroningen 18th
- o Anne Penner 18th
- o Helen Dyck 23rd
- o Margare Heidebrecht 28th
- o Elisabeth Rempel 31st
- John Willms- 31st



Roll Kuchen and Watermelon!

Join us for a social in the link on August 28th for watermelon and homemade Roll Kuchen! With help from the Tenant Council and music from Jake Klassen, this will be a fun event you don't want to miss!



Radiant Care Social Media

You can follow Radiant Care on social media on Facebook and Instagram!





This month, the Tenant Council has

Time For Some Shopping!

Frances Merrill coming in to display her new clothes and jewelry that you can buy at a discounted price! Join them in the CV Link on August 23rd at 10:00am and treat yourself to something new and beautiful for your closet!



Pleasant Manor Post

August 2024

Celebrating August!

Trip to Betty's August 7th

Pizza and **Games Night!** August 9th

Music with Jan and Ernie **Harris** August 14th

Jewelry and **Clothing Sale** August 23rd

Watermelon and Roll Kuchen! August 28th

Birthday Party August 31st

Meet Charlotte and Larry Klassen!

Over the past couple years, this amazing couple has kindly been putting their own money, time and effort into the corner garden and seating area by the Oakview apartments and the Garden Court homes.

We would like to show our gratitude to the couple for helping make our home look so beautiful and would also like to thank the other amazing people who have donated to them to help them continue to grow and make this garden a place that people can't wait to sit outside and enjoy!



Preacher's Ponderings

The month of August carries us further into the Ordinary Time in the church calendar. Our Gospel readings in this month, all from John 6, focus on Jesus's teaching that he is the bread of life. As much as these words encourage us, they also challenge our perspective that the only source of spiritual, life-giving nourishment is Jesus - nothing else. The chapter ends with the disciples humbly responding saying, "Lord, to whom can we go? You have the words of eternal life." May we, like them, come to understand and put our hope in Jesus, the Giver of Life. In your desire to grow consider joining our Thursday morning chapel services as we explore this further.

~ Michael Dyck, Spiritual Life Lead